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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANCOG A. TENNESSEE 37401
1750 Chestnut Street 'Icwer II

October 15, 1980

Mr. Janes P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. thaclear Begulatorf Ctr: mission
Office of Inspecticn and Enforceent
Begicn II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
>

'IINtnMM VALIEl' AlmORIT'l - SDQUDEH NUCLEAR PIX 7T UNIT 1 - DOCKET
No. 50-327 - FICILITI' OPEPATIIG LICENSE DFC-77 - FmtGABLE Q.UUM2CC

RE''ISICN 1IEPORT SCPD-50-327/80135 v

'Ihe enclosed report is a supplement to my letter dated August 14, 1980,
concerning ice condenser inlet doors which were opened due to a differential
pressure created by both lower ccxtpartnent doors inadvertently being
opened at the same ti"e. T11s report is subnitted in accordance with
Sequoyah unit 1 Technical Specificaticn 6.9.1.13.b.
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Very truly ycnirs,

TENtaMM VALLEY N1IBORITY

J. R. Calhoun
Director of Nuclear Power

Enclosure (3)
cc (Enclosure):

Director (3)
Office of Management Informticn and Pr@- Control
U.S. thaclear Regulatory Ccmnissial
wa eince m nc ?n;;; i

Director (40)
Office of Inspection and Enferczanent
U.S. Nuclear Regulatorf Ccanissicm i

Washingtcm, DC 20555 |
1

Mr. Bill Lavallee !

I W l a r Safety Analysis Center |

Palo Alto, en1Mw'11a 94303

Mr. W. T. Cottle, NBC Inspi=.W, Sequoyah
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